
N¿ñčh A�aba«a Eděcač¿ñÿ 
Cñeduč U±u¿± 

Febñěañō NeŁÿ�eččeñ 2025
Explore the February Newsletter showcasing upcoming events, 
fundraising t-shirts, community involvement, loan promotions, and 
valuable member benefits.

by Jessica Gardner



Uéc¿«u±g Eļe±čÿ a±d 
A±±¿ě±ce«e±čÿ

1 A±±ěa� Meeču±g Febñěañō 24čh, 2025. 
**A�� ¿ffuceÿ Łu�� c�¿ÿe ač 4é« ¿± čhuÿ dače. 
** Open to NAECU Members Only

2 Pñeÿude±č'ÿ Daō C�¿ÿěñe
We will be closed February 17th in observance of President's Day. 
We will reopen February 18th. 



Ce�ebñače ¿ěñ 70čh 
A±±uļeñÿañō Łučh eŊc�ěÿuļe 
c¿««e«¿ñačuļe T-Shuñčÿ! 

Behind the design: Established in 1955, North Alabama Educators Credit 
Union serves the local educational community with the philosophy of "Not 
for Profit, not for Charity, but for Service." We are just people helping 
people. 

T-Shirts are $16 and available at all branches. Profits go to local charity 
Kids to Love. 



Reaÿ¿±ÿ č¿ c¿±ÿudeñ ¿ěñ Debč C¿±ÿ¿�udaču¿± L¿a±
1 Sčñea«�u±e ō¿ěñ Fu±a±ceÿ

Combine multiple debts into a 
single, manageable loan.

2 L¿Łeñ M¿±čh�ō 
Paō«e±čÿ
Enjoy potentially lower interest 
rates and a single, lower monthly 
payment

** Fixed rate as low as 8.99% 
APR.

3 Achueļe Fu±a±cua� 
Fñeed¿«
Take control of your finances and 
gain peace of mind.

4 Eaÿō Aéé�ucaču¿±
Click on our website below. Under the Loan tab, click on loan application. Once completed, our loan officer will reach out 
to you! **Qualifications must be met on all loans. Equal Credit Opportunity Lender.

Click here to Apply WWW.NAECU.ORG

https://naecu.org/


Need a �učč�e he�é Łučh ō¿ěñ cěññe±č NAECU 
�¿a± éaō«e±čÿ? 

C¿±čacč a±ō L¿a± Offuceñ ¿ñ ¿ěñ C¿��ecču¿±ÿ Ma±ageñ č¿ 
duÿcěÿÿ ¿éču¿±ÿ ¿± ō¿ěñ NAECU �¿a±ÿ. 

We Ł¿ě�d �¿ļe č¿ he�é!

S�ué-A-L¿a± éaō«e±č L¿a± M¿dufucaču¿±

Refu±a±ce Hugh Paō«e±č L¿a±ÿ



Member Benefits:
Love my Credit Union is offering tax prep 
services at a discount for all of our members! 

To Get Started: Click Hyperlink Love My Credit Union Rewards: Tax Services

https://taxservices.lovemycreditunion.org/?lmcurcid=68474


å  Pñeéañe f¿ñ a feÿčuļe ÿeaÿ¿± bō ÿaļu±g f¿ñ 
Chñuÿč«aÿ ±¿Ł! å

Sčañč Eañ�ō, Saļe S«añč
Most members find starting the Christmas Club account in January really helps them when it's time for Christmas Shopping! 
Open your Christmas Club account today and get an early start on your financial spending.

**Payroll deduction is a great way to set aside funds every pay period. 



Tha±� ō¿ě f¿ñ �eeéu±g ěé Łučh NAECU
Thank you for being a valued member of our credit union. Stay connected with us through our website, social media, and email 
updates. Remember that account alerts and notifications are available within home banking! 

We look forward to serving you in the years to come. 


